Malcom Wexter
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · malcom.wexter@email.com



 
August 2, 2018

Deborah Rodriguez 
123 Main Street
Anytown, CA 12345

Dear Deborah,
 
Thanks to you, Michael and his sister, Janet, celebrated Michael's 9th birthday with cake and balloons in a safe and loving place. They are no longer scared and love having their very own rooms.

Thank you for your recent generous gift of $100 to Children's Residential Services of Greater Boston. Your willingness to help displaced children in our community weather the crises in their lives makes all the difference for children just like Michael and Janet.

Thanks to you, we have provided 250 children just this year with a place to live, learn, and feel safe.

Your donation will help purchase new computers for our kids over the next six months. The children are eager for the new computers so that they can do their homework and communicate with friends and family.

The computers are part of our Excellence in Service Campaign that will make our home even nicer for Michael, Janet, and their new friends. You and other people like you have brought us closer to our goal of $50,000 for that campaign.

We would love to give you a tour so you can meet some of the 15 staff and 50 children who are now with us. We love to show off our comfy home, and the kids enjoy meeting visitors. One or two might even show you what they can do with their new computers.
Janet Teebs, our development director, is always available to set up a visit for you or to answer any questions you may have. Don't hesitate to call her at 520-446-0912, or email her at janetteebs@CRS.com.

We would love to keep you in the loop with our emails and newsletter. You can sign up for those at our site, www.crc.org.

Again, thank you for all you do for our kids. You are a part of their lives too.
Sincerely,


Malcolm Wexter 
Executive Director

P.S. We depend on volunteers to help us. If you would like to share your time, just let Janet know, and she will ask our volunteer coordinator to get in touch. We have frequent introductions to our work for volunteers. We would be delighted to see you there.


Lilly Anderson
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · lilly.anderson@email.com



 
August 2, 2018

James Jones 
123 Main Street
Anytown, CA 12345

Dear James,

First, let me just say, thank you!

Your recent donation of $150 means that you understand just how valuable riding a horse can be to a child with cognitive or physical challenges.

But let me tell you what our services at Therapeutic Riding of Atlanta mean to some of the children who come to our classes.

· One little boy with severe cerebral palsy learned how to sit up tall on his horse. His mother was so proud and said, "I never thought he'd be able to do so well. If he can do this, what else can he do?"
· A young girl who had never said a word suddenly said "go" to her horse.
· Because she built her confidence by riding, one little girl is no longer afraid to be on the playground swings.
· A child who had trouble walking by himself started doing so after only a few times on a horse.
· A young girl was able to speak louder in her classroom because she had become stronger and her respiration better from riding her horse.

Although these victories may seem small to the average person, you know that they are not. That's why you gave, and why the kids we serve and we are full of gratitude for your generosity.
Donors like you help make our therapeutic riding possible, ensure that our horses are well fed, housed, and trained, and guarantee that we can offer scholarships to children and their families who could not, otherwise, afford these life-enhancing activities.

We want you to be an active member of our community too. Please visit our website at www.tra.org to sign up for our emails and newsletters. And do watch for invitations to our events such as Horsin' Around, Hearts & Horses, and the special tours we offer all year round.

We are volunteer intense and would love for you to experience the joy of helping a child ride a horse. Just indicate your interest at our website or call volunteer coordinator, Sandy Converse, at 555-555-555. Volunteers get to wear some great t-shirts too!

Again, thank you! We love your support.

Best always,


Lilly Anderson
Executive Director

P.S. As a special thanks, we will be adding you to our exclusive circle of friends and listing your name in our annual report and our newsletter. Please stop by our ranch soon so we can say thanks in person.


Merry Baker
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · merry.baker@email.com



 
August 2, 2018

Frank and Louise Lau
123 Main Street
Anytown, CA 12345

Dear Frank and Louise,
This week, thanks to your help, we moved Tom and Francis, a senior couple in their 80s, into a bright, well-furnished apartment in a community devoted to the health and happiness of our older citizens.
No longer isolated in a hard-to-reach walk up in a high-rise building, Tom and Francis now have easy access to the services they need. Plus, they will receive two meals a day and participate in healthy and fun activities ranging from exercise classes to community field trips.
Thank you for your thoughtful donation of $250 to the Wildthorne County Agency on Aging. Your donation will make sure that older people in our county, such as Tom and Francis, thrive.
As you know, more than 30 percent of our seniors live on small, fixed incomes. The Agency on Aging provides meals, rent subsidies, counseling, recreation, and health care for many of them.
Because of you, we can keep helping older people in distress. Donations from caring people like you help us make up for cuts in our state and local government funding.
Truthfully, we could not do this without you. We, and those we serve, sincerely appreciate your generosity.
	
Sincerely,
Merry Baker
Development Director

P.S. Please call me at any time at 555-555-5555 if you have questions, would like an update on what we're doing, or wish to volunteer at one of our sites. We would love to meet you in person so we can say thanks, face-to-face.


Gregory Castle
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · gregory.castle@email.com


 
August 2, 2018

Joanne Rodriguez
123 Main Street
Anytown, CA 12345
Dear Joanne,
The healing starts with a tiny spark a glimmer of hope in soft, soulful eyes.
And for homeless pets with serious injuries who come to Best Friends, the hope, and the healing are all because of you.
Thank you so very much for your recent donation of $____ to Best Friends Animal Society and our Guardian Angel Program!
Your kind gift is already creating miracle recoveries for the special needs pets of Best Friends. You're helping give these grateful strays the time and attention they need to heal, with state-of-the-art tests, lifesaving surgeries, gentle rehabilitation therapies and more. Plus plenty of love from Best Friends staff and volunteers!
We'll share the stories of the extra-special friends being helped by your generous gift, in coming editions of our regular newsletter and in Best Friends Magazine. If you have any questions in the meantime, give us a call at 555-555-5555.
With best wishes and our sincere gratitude,

Gregory Castle 
Best Friends Animal Society
P.S. Follow their progress, as these furry and feathered friends are transformed by your love and support, in the Guardian Angel section of the Best Friends website at www.bestfriends.org. Thanks again!


Gretchen Hutula
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · gretchen.hutula@email.com



 
August 2, 2018

Joanne Jones
123 Main Street
Anytown, CA 12345
Dear Joanne,
We did it! Thanks to your generous support, ICRW raised over $____ during the Do More 24 giving day challenge. Your gift provides critical support for research and advocacy that address the root causes of inequality to ensure women and girls can reach their full potential.
Women and girls are community leaders, entrepreneurs, educators and so much more. For the last forty years, research has shown that investing in women and girls has ripple effects through a community.
Take Akina*, a young woman in Kenya who works for BURN, a clean cookstoves factory and social enterprise business supported by Acumen, a non-profit that invests in companies and ideas that aim to tackle poverty. Before BURN, Akina had never worked in a factory, but thanks to their investment in women, she has moved up to become a supervisor. Her wages pay for her younger sister's education and the transportation costs for her brother to commute to his job.
Acumen is using ICRW's research to understand better how integrating women throughout their social enterprise business models can not only make businesses more successful but also improve the lives of low-income customers, including women.
On behalf of all of us at ICRW, thank you again for participating in Do More 24 and for your generous gift of $__ to support women and girls around the globe!
Sincerely,

Gretchen Hutula
Senior Director, Business Development
P.S. Be sure to visit blog.icrrw.org to read more stories like Akina's.
*Name has been changed to protect her privacy.
